
CITY OF NOVATO 
NOTICE OF UPCOMING OVERNIGHT / WEEKEND WORK 

DOWNTOWN SMART STATION PROJECT 

DEPOT LOT / GRANT AVENUE, APN 153-057-22 

This notice is to inform you that construction work is scheduled to be completed at the Downtown 

SMART Station this weekend. Work will begin Friday, January 20 at 10pm and continue through 

Monday, January 23 at 4am, the contractor will be working 24-hours per day over the  

weekend.   

As a result of installing the Downtown SMART Station, SMART is having to make some changes to 

the track in order for the train signaling system to function properly. This work has to be completed 

over the weekend so that SMART can continue to test their equipment, trains and safety equipment 

during the week. We appreciate your patience and understanding.  

For project information and updates, please visit novato.org/downtownstation. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact pw@novato.org or call 415.899.8246 

Date: 1/13/17 



922 Machin Avenue  

Novato, CA 94945 
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THIS IS AN OFFICIAL NOTICE FROM THE CITY OF NOVATO 


